
From: Toni Elliott
To: PC Public Comments
Subject: Wireless pine
Date: Saturday, August 30, 2025 8:41:01 AM

Sent from my iPhone
To whom it may concern,
We as neighbors to this installation, do not want it in our backyard. It has lowered the value of our home, or even the
possibility of selling our home if needed. Whether it does damage to us or not people don’t trust them and will not
look at our homes for future sales. Please place these in a more work environment further away from neighborhoods.
                                           Thank you, Toni Elliott
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
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